Fw: [Town of Wareham MA] Solar array planning (Sent by Sherrie Tafuri, tafuri1@yahoo.com)

Kenneth Buckland

Mon 7/6/2020 8:51 AM

To:Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>;

Place this in the files for the Borrego projects. Thanks

Kenneth Buckland
Director of Planning and Community Development
Town of Wareham
508.291.3100 x 6501

From: cmsmailer@civicplus.com <cmsmailer@civicplus.com> on behalf of Contact form at Town of Wareham MA <cmsmailer@civicplus.com> Sent: Friday, July 03, 2020 9:13 AM To: Kenneth Buckland Subject: [Town of Wareham MA] Solar array planning (Sent by Sherrie Tafuri, tafuri1@yahoo.com)

Hello kbuckland,

Sherrie Tafuri (tafuri1@yahoo.com) has sent you a message via your contact form (https://www.wareham.ma.us/user/17213/contact) at Town of Wareham MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://www.wareham.ma.us/user/17213/edit.

Message:

Dear Kenneth

I recently read about the solar fields that are up for debate. I am an avid supporter of the use of alternative power and have had solar panels on my for over 10 years. However I cannot condone the destruction of forest land to put up arrays. Yes I'm sure the solar developers have shown that the CO2 saved after X years is greater than that produced by the trees. However there is nothing that will replace the wildlife and the beauty of the Forest. I would strongly ask that you do not allow this development to go through. There must be open land or an old cranberry bog that is better suited for new solar fields

Sincerely Sherrie Tafuri 164 Hathaway st Wareham